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    District 14 D- Detail           DEC 2024 
       A Message from District Governor  Deb Keeports   

  

   Hello Lions and Leos! 

Just a reminder, in December I will be visiting the East 
Petersburg-Landisville Lions Club on December 2nd, 
Garden Spot Lions Club on December 4th, and Ephrata 
Lions Club on December 5th.   

It’s that time of year when as Lions, we need to pause 
and be thankful for all that we have because there are 
many in our communities who have so little. Thank you 
so much to clubs that are doing Food Drives! Earlier 
this month Lancaster City declared a State of Emergen-
cy to address the lack of housing and shelter for home-
less individuals. 

Just a reminder about the fundraiser for Special Olym-
pics of Pennsylvania. The funds raised will be designat-
ed for the Lancaster and Lebanon Special Olympic athletes. I’ve met with several of the 
staff with Special Olympics of Pennsylvania and they are very excited about this fundraiser. 
They have taken over 100 tickets to sell.   

Thank you to all the clubs that donated pajamas to the service project that was organized by 
our State Global Service Chairperson. Across the state, a total of 3911 pair of pajamas were 
collected. Thanks to GST Deb Bagnoli and ZC Greg Walborn for distributing our collection 
of pajamas to the Lancaster and Lebanon offices of Children and Youth Services. 

As always, THANK YOU to each and every Lion and Leo in District 14-D for your ser-
vice! We couldn’t do it without you.  

Happy Holidays to All! 

District Governor, Deb Keeports 
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Message from the 1st Vice District Governor Steve Lowe 

  

Hello Lions! 

I hope that everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving. We have offi-
cially moved into the holiday season. As I reflect on the things that 
I have been the most thankful for over the years, I always start and 
finish with “family”. Being married to a wonderful Italian woman, 
I have been blessed with a very large extended family from her 
side. I am extremely thankful that I have all of them in my life.  

As a member of Lions Clubs International, and specifically the   
Lions of Lancaster and Lebanon Counties Pennsylvania, I am 
thankful for each and every one of you. My Lions family is grow-
ing by leaps and bounds. So far this year, I have been able to visit 
several of our clubs and see a different side of Lionism than what I have previously 
known from my own club. I have visited with the Ephrata Lions, the Schoeneck Area Li-
ons, the Quarryville Lions, and the Columbia Lions in addition to my own two clubs, the 
Lititz Lions and the Millersville Lions. Additionally, I have been able to participate in the 
opening up of a Club Branch, The Warwick Area Lions Club Branch, which will have ap-
plied for their own charter by the time that you read this article. I am exquisitely thankful 
for the graciousness and fellowship that I have been shown at each of your meetings. I 
have been honored to participate in several service projects and events with several clubs 
in the area, and I can’t wait for the rest of this Lionistic year to see what wonderful memo-
ries I can make with even more of my Lions family. 

We are coming up on the halfway point for this Lionistic year. We have set a very high bar 
so far this year in reaching goals across the board. I challenge each of you to keep up the 
great work and take the final 6 months of this year to really raise the bar. I wish each and 
every one of you a very happy holiday season. 

 

Yours in Lionisim, 

Steve Lowe 

First Vice District Governor 
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Message from the 2nd Vice District Governor Craig Merkey  

    Hello Lions, 
 
With the final Rally behind us, we move 
into this Holiday Season where many of 
us are serving the community at this time 
of need.  I have enjoyed another Official 
Visit with DG Deb.  The projects clubs 
are doing are great to hear about during 
these visits.  Please make sure you are 
reporting all the service you are doing 
through the Lions Portal.  I know many 
clubs are also great at adding their pro-
jects to social media!  Let our communi-
ties know the great things we are doing to 
improve the communities we all love! 

Region II will have their next Zone meet-
ing on February 10, please look for the 
reminder email in January.  I would love 
to see a few more clubs attending the 
meeting! 

As we move into December, I want to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy 
Holidays.  

Craig Merkey 
2nd Vice-District Governor 
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                                                                     Memoriam  

                                     Samuel Diblasi                                                    Denver Lions Club 

                                     Lee Huyett                                                           Ephrata Lions Club 

NEW MEMBERS 

           New Member                 Club         Sponsor    

            Daniel Sahd                                Columbia Lions Club                                        Paul Resch 

           Glenn Rambler                            Lebanon Lions Club                                          Bryan Smith 

 Nathan Strichler                          Marietta Lions Club                                          Gene Hilton 

           Becca Goebel                               Millersville Lions Club                                     Connie Goebel 

           Tony Rago                                   Millersville Lions Club                                      Kelly Testa                                                              

           Judy Oram                                   Millersville Lions Club                                      Steve Lowe 

 

**The November 2024 Newsletter inadvertently identified Melanie Herr as being a new member of 
the Millersville Lions Club. She is a member of the Millersville Lioness Lions Club. We apologize for 
any confusion that this caused.**  

 Disclaimer: Because of the recent launch of the new Lions Portal, there may be names that are missing at this time. 

FROM YOUR NEWSLETTER EDITORÿ  PLEASE FORWARD YOUR ARTICLES BY    THE 25TH OF 
EACH MONTH. LET OTHER CLUBS KNOW WHAT YOUR CLUB IS UP TOOÿ  SHARE YOUR PHO-
TOSÿ  E-MAIL TO ME AT ÿ anitagordonpalmerÿgmail.com   Thank youÿ Lion Anita Gordon-
Palmer   
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Lions International Trading Pin Club annually gives out at least three $2,500 scholarships to Leos and kids or grandkids 
of Lions.  In the 2024 year the LITPC raised enough money to hand out four scholarships including one to a deserving 
student from Biglersville, PA. 

Entries are to be mailed to: 

PDG Jason Radmann, 619 W 1st Street, Williamsburg, PA 16693 OR Email to lionjasonradmann@gmail.com. 

Submission date is March 30,  2025. 
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Region III Rally  
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Community Blood Drive 
Sponsored by the 

Conoy Lions Club 
 

Friday, December 13 
11:30 am – 4:00 pm 

 
Bainbridge Fire Company 

Social Hall 
34 S. Second Street 

Bainbridge, PA 17502 
 
 

Please call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767) or visit 
RedCrossBlood.org and enter Conoy to schedule an appointment. 

 
Streamline your donation experience and save up to 15 minutes by 

visiting RedCrossBood.org/RapidPass to complete your pre-donation 
reading and health history questions on the day of your appointment. 
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District Governor Deb Keeports presented New Holland Lions member Bob Spotts with 
a certificate for his 70 year membership as of May 2024.  The club appreciates all 
that Lion Bob is doing with the club for our community! 

 

Members of the New Holland Lions Club who attended the meeting of the visit from 
District Governor Deb Keeports in October. 
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Members of the Baron Stiegel Lions Club making those delicious cheeseburgers at the Agway store.  
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Thank you to the Quarryville and Wakefield Clubs for their 14th Annual Veterans             
Appreciation Dinner for our local veterans.  



PAGE 17                                 DISTRICT 14 -  DETAILS DEC 2024 

 

 

 

 

The Millersville Lioness Lions club had a very busy fall.  We held our annual community Trunk and Treat Hal-
loween celebration on Saturday, Oct 26, 2024.  This event was held at John Herr's Village market parking lot 
in Millersville. We had about 19 vehicles which included cars from several members of the Millersville Lions 
club, the Blue Rock Fire Company and Millersville Boro police.  The event was well attended by children and 
families with very imaginative costumes.  And we were prepared this year and did not run out of candy. This 
has proven to be a fun event and allows families to participate and enjoy a safe Halloween event. 
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Our next event was our annual bingo party.  This was held on Friday, Oct 18 at St Phillips 
Church in Millersville.  We had over 200 people attend this event. In addition to the bingo 
games we sold raffle tickets for a large variety of amazing raffle prizes, tickets to a 50 - 50 
raffle and of course a variety of tasty food items.  This is the club's largest fund raiser event 
and allows us to contribute to a variety of community needs in addition to the many Lion 
projects. 

December will have the club doing our annual flower / cookie project to do-
nate these items to clients of Millersville Area Meals on Wheels.  We will also 
hold our Pancake  Breakfast with Santa on December 21.  
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Lion Jim Groff arrived Sunday to the first couple pictures showing the area devastation. He had trouble 
getting to his hotel. Local Lions & Lion Jim have been busy unloading the trucks. Our tractor trailers ar-
rived Monday. 4 tractor trailers have been unloaded so far, 7 trucks are waiting to be unloaded. Warehouse 
is 80' x 200'. It is full. All the boxes are open and people are arriving using a grocery cart to go through the 
boxes and pull what they need. They are also taking supplies to a local church who are distributing them to 
the locals. Thursday they are taking supplies into the mountains of Pensacola, NC. These roads are im-
passable by vehicles. Jim will be attending the local Lions club meeting on Tuesday thanking them for all 
their hard work for the victims.  
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Christiana Lions Halloween open House   


